From: SSO - Director

To: Philip Nevill

Cc: director.sso

Subject: Re: Narrabri Underground Mine Stage 3 Extension Project (SSD 10269) - Request for Advice
Date: Monday, 4 January 2021 8:59:00 AM

Attachments: image001.jpg

Dear Phil,

Thank you for the e-mail.

The Observatory will not provide comments on the project.

Regards,

Chris Lidman

From: Philip Nevill

Date: Friday, 18 December 2020 at 2:19 pm

Subject: RE: Narrabri Underground Mine Stage 3 Extension Project (SSD 10269) -
Request for Advice

Good afternoon,

Please see the email below, the exhibition of the Narrabri Underground Mine Stage 3 has
now closed. Can you please confirm if comments will be provided on this project?

Any questions, please contact me on the details below.
Kind regards,
Phil

Philip Nevill

Senior Environmental Assessment Officer

Energy, Industry and Compliance | Planning and Assessment | Department of Planning, Industry and
Environment

4 Parramatta Square | 12 Darcy Street | Locked Bag 5022 | Parramatta NSW 2150

The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment acknowledges that it stands on Aboriginal land. We
acknowledge the traditional custodians of the land and we show our respect for elders past, present and
emerging through thoughtful and collaborative approaches to our work, seeking to demonstrate our ongoing
commitment to providing places in which Aboriginal people are included socially, culturally and economically.

From: Philip Nevill
Sent: Thursday, 5 November 2020 7:06 AM



Subject: Narrabri Underground Mine Stage 3 Extension Project (SSD 10269) - Request for
Advice

Good morning,
Narrabri Underground Mine Stage 3 Extension Project (SSD 10269)

The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment has received an application
and Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) for the Narrabri Underground Mine
Stage 3 Extension Project (SSD 10269).

The EIS will be publicly exhibited from Thursday 5 November until Wednesday 16
December 2020.

Please provide comments and/or advice by Wednesday 16 December
2020. Further information is available on the Department’s website at the link
below:

https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/project/10731

Any questions, please contact me on the details below.

Kind regards,

Philip Nevill

Senior Environmental Assessment Officer

Energy, Industry and Compliance | Planning and Assessment | Department of Planning, Industry and
Environment

4 Parramatta Square | 12 Darcy Street | Locked Bag 5022 | Parramatta NSW 2150
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